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Hi Eric,
Following up on our discussion last Friday regarding the proposed sub-slab vapor sampling
plan for the new buildings to be constructed on the former Hartmeyer Property. I
recommended moving a few of the sampling locations for the View building be moved further
into the interior of the building to provide a greater distance to the outside walls/doors.  I had
no other recommended changes for the plan. Please continue to keep me posted as the
project progresses. Thanks!
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.

Cindy Koepke, P.G.
[she/her/hers]

Hydrogeologist Program Coordinator – Remediation & Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
South Central Region
3911 Fish Hatchery Road
Fitchburg WI 53711
Phone: 608-219-2181
Email: cynthia.koepke@wisconsin.gov

 dnr.wi.gov

     
 
Keep up with RR program news with the RR Report!
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